
TOWN OF EAST HAMPTON 
COMMISSION ON AGING 

SPECIAL MEETING 
THURSDAY, JUNE 1, 2017 

SENIOR CENTER 
 

Minutes 
 
Present: Chairperson Ann McLaughlin, Vice Chairman Robert Atherton, Commission 
Members Sue Greeno, Allison Leue, Deborah McDonald and Mary Jo Shafer and Senior 
Center Director Jo Ann Ewing 
 
Not Present:  Pat Dufour 
 
Call to Order 
Chairperson McLaughlin called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. in the Senior Center. 
 
Discussion and Possible Approval New Commission on Aging Logo 
Cheryl Gioielli of Gioielli Design presented several designs for the new logo.  
 
A motion was made by Ms. Leue, seconded by Ms. McDonald, to accept the first logo on 
the page presented by Ms. Gioielli with the following changes: the phrase will be “A Voice 
for Older Adults” and the small top part of the “a” will be eliminated. Voted (6-0) 
 
Discussion of the Survey Results 
The surveys were distributed and each member reviewed the comments.  All comments 
were recorded and will be discussed at the next meeting. 
 
Adjournment 
A motion was made by Ms. Leue, seconded by Ms. Shafer, to adjourn the meeting at 7:35 
p.m.  Voted (6-0) 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Cathy Sirois 
Recording Clerk 
Minutes transcribed from notes taken by Ann McLaughlin 
 


	COMMISSION ON AGING

